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Peltier, Hannah

From: Torrence, Rufus
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 9:37 AM
To: Peltier, Hannah
Subject: FW: ARP000020 AR0021580 AFIN  47-00209  Algonquin March 2013 Semi-Annual 

Report
Attachments: AGQ Mar 2013 SAR.pdf

 

 
  
April 1, 2013 
  

 
           Milton Lamb, Plant Engineer 
           Algonquin Industries 
           1800 Highway 61 South 
           Osceola, AR  72370 
 

Re:  Algonquin’s March 2013 Semi-Annual Report 
       (Permit No. AR0021580 AFIN 47-00209) 
  
Dear Mr. Lamb: 
  
The Department has reviewed Algonquin’s March 2013 Semi-annual Pretreatment Report and the report 
is complete. 

 
           The Department appreciates Algonquin’s continued efforts in semi-annual reporting.   
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Department at (501) 682-0626 or by email at 
torrence@adeq.state.ar.us . 

  
Sincerely, 
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Rufus Torrence, Pretreatment Engineer 
Water Division 

 
 
                     

 
                      
 

  


















